
From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] No to the proposed protest law!
Date: June-18-24 2:25:16 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jennie Fallis 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:46 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] No to the proposed protest law!

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or 
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

We do not accept this removal of our rights as Canadians and members of the Vaughan community. This is 
undemocratic.
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